In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

· Uploading Credit Card Receipts

General Announcements

- · McLane Gym Closed for Refinishing
- Wire Transfers
- · Join AU 'family' for a Rochester-Area Event
- · AU and ASC are Getting Fit!
- International Business Course for Fall 2013
- · Classic Comedy Film Series: 'Some Like It Hot' (1959)
- · Lecture: 'The Mighty Falls of Niagara'
- · Texaco Country Showdown

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	THURSDAY
9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!	9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!	9:00 Tai Chi Master is Back in Alfred!
7:00 Wingate Memorial Carillon Recitals		12:00 Summer Location for AU/ASC Weight Watchers Meetings
		3:45 Zumba@ Fitness Class

Uploading Credit Card Receipts

In March, an announcement was made regarding changes to the MasterCard administrative process. In an effort to allow individuals time to become familiar with the new program features, scanning and uploading receipts was optional. It was noted at the time that "we will review the process again in August and it is our hope that cardholders will be more comfortable with this new Smartdata system feature."

Over the course of the past several months we have been monitoring the activity and working with individuals. We have determined that the majority have found the scanning feature to be convenient and have continued to upload their receipts. Therefore, beginning in September (for the August statement), we will no longer accept the hard copy submission of receipts. That is, all individuals will need to upload receipts into the Smartdata system.

A printed copy of the statement will still be required to have the cardholder's initials for submission to the card manager and receipts should be maintained until you have been notified by Office and Procurement Services that your information has been verified. All other requirements, including the completion of missing receipt forms should be followed.

Should you required additional training, Office and Procurement Services does offer monthly trainings every second Wednesday of each month from 1-3 p.m. located in the Banner Training room at the side entrance of Howell Hall.

Submitted by: Susan Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

McLane Gym Closed for Refinishing

The McLane Gymnasium will be closed for refinishing this week and next. It will be open for use again on Monday, Aug. 12.

Submitted by: Tony Aquilina

back to top Send Email Reminder

Wire Transfers

All requests for wire transfers (either Domestic or International) must be submitted on a Wire Transfer Request Form, located on the Business Office Web page under Miscellaneous Forms. All relevant information must be completed.

If you need assistance in completing the form, please contact Lisa Clark in the Business Office, ext. 2525.

Link: Wire Transfer Request

Submitted by: Lisa Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Join AU 'family' for a Rochester-Area Event

Please join Rochester-area alumni, parents, and friends for an Alfred University gathering at Pomodoro Grill and Wine Bar.

Wednesday, Aug. 7, 6-9 P.M. 3400 Monroe Avenue, Rochester, NY 14618

Will you be enjoying the PGA festivities? When golf is over for the day, the fun for Alfred University is just beginning at Pomodoro Grill and Wine Bar, conveniently located a short distance from the golf course.

Alfred trustee, Greg Connors '92 and his wife Jeni Wetzel Connors '94 invite you to enjoy a casual evening mingling, reminiscing, and networking with local Alfred alumni, parents and friends. Hors d'oeuvres and beverages will be served and those in attendance will have a chance to win Alfred University prizes.

The cost for the event is \$10.

Please register by Wednesday, July 31 by going online at www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg... or by contacting the Office of Alumni Relations at alumni@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU and ASC are Getting Fit!

Lose weight and feel great in the community of friends from Alfred University and Alfred State!

Whether you are a current member of Weight Watchers or have not yet joined, join us at our summer At Work meetings each Thursday at noon at our summer location in the lounge area of Hinkle Library on the Alfred State College campus.

At Work meetings are always fun, friendly, informative and fit into your work day's lunch hour. What could be easier? Join your fellow faculty, staff, and students in working toward that healthier lifestyle today!

Losing weight feels great, and is even more enjoyable when in the company of friends.

For further information, please contact Beth Turner by email at **turnerea@alfredstate.edu** or by phone at 607-587-4080.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

International Business Course for Fall 2013

Register now for BUSI 457 International Business, a 3-credit course on Mondays and Wednesdays from 11:20 a.m.-12:35 p.m. in Olin 307 with Dr. Bruce Rosenthal.

This course has no prerequisites and is great for gaining a global perspective in business. Also, if you are interested in the International Business minor, this is a great first course to take!

Contact Judy Scott (scottja@alfred.edu) or 871.2691 for more information!

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Classic Comedy Film Series: 'Some Like It Hot' (1959)

Tuesday, July 30 at 6:45 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

Two male musicians, trying to elude the mob after witnessing the St. Valentine's Day Massacre, join a traveling all-girl band. The comedy by Wilder and Diamond has wonderful performances from Jack Lemmon, Tony Curtis, Marilyn Monroe, Joe E. Brown and many others.

This is the third comedy in a series of four on Tuesday evenings. This library-sponsored movie is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lecture: 'The Mighty Falls of Niagara'

Speaker: Craig Braack, Allegany County Historian

Wednesday, July 31 at 7 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville

585-593-3410

The world's most famous waterfalls are just a few hours' drive from us. In an illustrated talk, Craig will discuss their formation, discovery, and current exploitation for the benefits of power generation and tourism in this illustrated talk. The Niagara Falls State Park, the first state park in the nation, will also be covered.

This library-sponsored program is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Texaco Country Showdown

There will be a local country music talent show sponsored by Radio Station WZKZ, Saturday, Aug. 10 at 2 p.m., at the Nancy Howe Auditorium, David A. Howe Public Library, 155 N. Main St., Wellsville; 585-593-3410. Please contact WZKZ (585.593.9553) for entry information.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews